
St. Mary of the Hills School 
 

RE-REGISTRATION 
 

For the 
2017-2018 School Year 

 
 
 
 

All families are required to complete the Re-Registration form, which should be returned to the 
Main Office by Friday, January 27, 2017. 
 
Re-Registration forms are to be accompanied by a $75.00 fee per student in order to hold a seat 
for next year.  Testing/screening will begin shortly and we base our acceptances on the number 
of re-registered students as of Friday, January 27nd.  If your payment is not received, a seat will 
not be guaranteed. 
 
Please let us know if your child/children will not be returning for the 2017-2018 school year and 
include a reason. 
 
Family Name: ________________________________________________________ 
 
 
                Not    
       Grade for      Returning 
Student Name     2017-2018 (please check)  Reason 
 
________________________________ _________      _______       _________________ 
 
________________________________ _________      _______       _________________ 
 
________________________________ _________      _______       _________________ 
 
________________________________ _________      _______       _________________ 
 
________________________________ _________      _______       _________________ 
 
 
 
 Number of students returning _________ x $75.00 =  _____________ (enclosed) 
 
 
 
 

Please return to the Main Office no later than Friday, January 27, 2017 


